G A

GOLF SOCIETY OF AUSTRALIA

PATRON: MRS ANNE COURT

Historians forum - Kew Golf Club - Monday August 19th 2019

The Society's second forum of the year was held at Kew Golf Club. The forum coincided with the celebration of the 125th anniversary of the foundation of the Club, thus making it the third oldest golf Club in Victoria.

The forum was held a week after the clubs' members celebrated the occasion with a lunch.

Fortunately for our members the work put together by the Clubs Heritage Committee was still on display, this included historic golf clubs, photos and other memorabilia, with the highlight being a wonderful timeline panel.

Not surprisingly the forum was well attended with over 30 people present. The Society was warmly welcomed by the Kew President Tim Pitt and we enjoyed excellent presentations by the Chair of the Heritage Committee Peter Cairns and former Captain, President and recently appointed Life Member Frank Davis.

We thank them for their contribution to what was a very interesting day.

For those interested to learn more about the history of the clubs courses and clubhouses over the years, a 36-page document that was prepared for the members, was available to attendees of the forum take away.



